
Westchester Corvette Club 

October 6, 2020 meeting minutes 

 

Attendees:  Rich Sarcone, Ralph Raiano, Pete LoPresti, Don Swallow, Rich Morgante. Debbie Stellio,       
Dennis P. Pennino, Billy Schoenberg 

Meeting commenced at 6:30PM 

Club members noted the passing of Phil Rizzuto and his contribution to the organization.  He will be 
missed. 

First business issue was regarding our annual car show; CRP is not seeking a refund and would like to 
have it applied to next year’s show.  Further discussion was a proposal on having two shows next year at 
the Auto Center in the event Armonk is not available because of COVID making municipal properties 
unavailable. 

Second issue discussed was the possibility of having future meetings at a local restaurant.  All in 
attendance were in favor of the proposal; however, a head count would probably be limited due to local 
COVID regulations which we will have to investigate. 

Up-coming Events:    Dennis is hosting a Zoom meeting on Wednesday regarding the next mystery 
cruise. 

New business:   2021 dues are due. Please mail to PO Box 57, Armonk NY 10504 

Next meeting will be Tuesday November 10th venue to be determined. 

 

 

Submitted by 

Vincent Camporeale 


